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To: Ashley Campbell; Brett Gaar
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Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 1:13:03 PM

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Hi Ashley and Brett, 

 It has been an honor to serve on the Baldwin County Environmental Advisory Committee. At
this time, I unfortunately need to resign my position for 2024 forward due to other
commitments. I highly recommend Miles Cook to be nominated as a EAC member. 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve. 

Kim Burmeister
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